
February 18, 2022

Dear SBCSC families,

It’s hard to believe that we are already more than halfway through February. I continue to be grateful for our teachers,
staff, students, and families doing a fantastic job of learning and working together. We wrapped up our Black History
Month book fair at Brown Community Learning Center this week. Thanks to Dr. Tessa Sutton, Assistant Superintendent
of Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion, and the Student Services team for their hard work, and I appreciate those who visited.

Tonight, Clay boys' basketball team will play New Prairie and Riley will meet Adams. Additionally, tonight, at 5:15 p.m.,
Clay will host a Football Open House for area middle school students interested in playing high school football. Students
and their families will join coaches for pizza, learn about magnet programs, tour facilities, and receive complimentary
tickets to tonight's boys' basketball games. Riley will host their Senior Night and Football Open House on Saturday when
they play against Mishawaka.

Good luck to the Washington girls' basketball team in their semi-state matchup against Garrett tomorrow at 4:00 p.m. at
Laporte High School. I'd also like to celebrate our student-athletes who will compete in the 4A Sectional Championship
for boys swimming and diving tomorrow morning at Riley High School and our Washington boys who will play
Northwood tomorrow night. We congratulate them and wish them continued success!

Remember, the 21st Century Scholars information night for SBCSC families with 7th or 8th-grade students will be held
on Thursday, February 24, from 5:30 to 7:00 pm. This event is a fantastic source of financial assistance for students. If you
have any questions, don't hesitate to contact Roberto Leal, 21st Century Scholars Recruiter, at 574-393-3865.

SBCSC families and students in grades 6 - 10 are welcome to learn more about SBCSC Career and Technical Education
programs on Tuesday, February 22, 2022, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. in Adams High School Gymnasium A. For more
information, contact Federico Rodriguez III, frodriguez@sb.school, 574-393-6015

Don’t forget to join us for our School Board meeting on Wednesday, February 23 at 5:30 p.m. in the Washington High
School auditorium. You can also watch live on our YouTube channel or listen in on WETL 91.7 FM.

Remember to read a book, watch a classic film, or listen to a new album.

Have a great weekend, everyone.

https://www.youtube.com/c/SouthBendCommunitySchoolCorporation

